
To:  Imperial Public Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Library Administrator, Ember Haller 

Date:  July 5, 2024 

Subject: Review and Discussion of Fiscal Year 2024-25 Library Budget 

 

 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Summary/Background: 
 
The Municipal Budget for Fiscal Year 2024-25 was approved and adopted by Imperial City Council 
during its regular scheduled meeting on July 3, 2024. 
 
Attached the is budget and organizational chart of the Imperial Public Library approved and adopted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
No recommendation. Approved budget presented for review and discussion for fiscal year 2024-25. 
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